
 

Federal Aviation 
Administration 

Memorandum 
Date:   February 14, 2012 

To:    Manager, System Support Group, Western Service Area 

 

From:    M. Randy Willis 
   Acting Manager, Unmanned Aircraft Systems Group 

Prepared by:   Scott Gardner 
   Air Traffic Control Specialist 
 
Subject:    Certificate of Waiver or Authorization Extension for the United States Army 

Certificate of Waiver or Authorization 2010-WSA-62 and 2009-WSA-94. 
 
 
An extension is granted to the U.S. Army 2010-WSA-62 and 2009-WSA-94 while the 
replacement COA’s are being processed. The new expiration date is March 14, 2012. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Scott Gardner at 202-385-4644, or email 
scott.gardner@faa.gov. 

 


